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The Danish Institute for International Studies (DIIS), the Danish Institute for Parties and 
Democracy (DIPD) and Enhedslisten have the pleasure of inviting you to a seminar on:

Arab Spring –
Where are the Democratic Movements One Year Later?

Friday, 16 March 2012, 12.30-14.30
Danish Institute for International Studies

Main Auditorium
Strandgade 71, ground floor, 1401 Copenhagen K

Background

Following the analyses of the Arab ‘revolutions’ produced by various analysts during the spring 
2011, this seminar will address the question of where the popular democratic movements and 
demands stand to day, a year later.

After the elections of Tunisia (October 2011) and Egypt (January 2012), what is to be expected from 
the electoral victory of Political Islam? And what are the prospects for the ongoing developments in 
Syria?

Speakers

Samir Amin, President, the World Forum for Alternatives
Lars Erslev Andersen, Senior Researcher, DIIS
Rasmus Alenius Boserup, Project Researcher, DIIS

Programme

More details about the seminar are available on our website.

Practical Information

The seminar will be held in English.

Participation is free of charge, but registration is required. Please use our online registration form
no later than Thursday, 15 March 2012 at 12.00 noon.

Please await confirmation by e-mail from DIIS for participation.

Sincerely,

Danish Institute for International Studies (DIIS)
The Conference Section

Udenrigsudvalget 2011-12
URU alm. del Bilag 145
Offentligt



Strandgade 56
DK-1401 Copenhagen K
Denmark
Ph. (+45) 32 69 87 51
Fax (+45) 32 69 87 00
E-mail: event@diis.dk
Web: www.diis.dk

Feel free to forward this invitation to others with a potential interest in the seminar.
For other public DIIS meetings, please visit our website on www.diis.dk.

If you did not receive this invitation directly from DIIS and wish to receive invitations to future 
events at DIIS, please use the following link: www.diis.dk/sw7899.asp

If you no longer wish to receive invitations directly from DIIS, please send an e-mail about this to 
event@diis.dk (and please remember to state your name and organisation).
Please note that DIIS is not responsible for invitations forwarded to you by others.


